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P & C Movies Night Friday March 18  
 

Postponed 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
We regret that due to predicted wet and windy 
weather this evening, the P & C Movies Night 
“Ghostbusters” has been postponed. 
 
A future day for this event will be set down at the 
next P & C Meeting. 
 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
 
Jody Smith     Mark Davies 
P & C President   Principal 
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